
International Order of the Blue Gavel
ANNUAL MEETING

October 19 - 22, 2017                                                                    Cleveland, Ohio

Hotel Information
DoubleTree by Hilton Cleveland-Westlake

1100 Crocker Road        Westlake, OH 44145

1-440-871-6000
Mention “International Order of the Blue Gavel”

The Double Tree Cleveland will be the our host 
for the 2017 IOBG Annual Meeting being held 
October 18 thru October 22, 2017. 

Flying In? Give the hotel a call to arrange to pick 
you up at the Hopkins Airport (CLE).  No need to 
rent a car because transportation will be 
provided during the entire weekend.  

As you check in - enjoy a warm cookie or a 
piece of fruit. Across from the Desk is the 
restaurant where you will have your 
complementary Breakfast Buffet every morning. 

The cost per room per night is $109.00 plus tax.  Sign up early to get this great rate. For Airport 
and Room reservations call 1-800-HILTONS and mention IOBG.  Coming Soon...We will be 
posting a link on the IOBG web site for online reservations.

Welcome to Cleveland
District 7 is again honoring one of their own becoming International President of IOBG.  Tony 
Durieux and Lady Sandi have a wonderful weekend planned.  It will be well worth attending.

If you are coming in a Wednesday, the Hospitality Suite will be there to greet you.  But if craft 
brews are your pleasure - hop on the hotel bus to run you over to the Sibling Rivalry Brewery.

Thursday brings  some SHOPPING THERAPY for a cause with a Poker Run thru Crocker Park.  
More about the Poker Run later. 

On Friday, SHOPPING THERAPY continues and before dinner, a stop at John Christ Winery to 
try some award winning Ohio Wines.  Back by popular demand - Lakeside Yacht Clubs Pasta 
Buffet. YUM!!

To top off the weekend, the installation of our new officers to the soothing tunes of a harpist.  
But don’t let that fool you, because after the ball - everyone is  invited back to the Hospitality 
Suite for a nightcap and a caricature drawing of themselves to remember the week.

Don’t miss this wonderful weekend in BELIEVELAND.   Look forward to seeing you there.

!


